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November 19, 2008   

To:  Executive Committee  

From:  Parks and Environment Committee  

Subject: Winter Snow Removal on the Martin Goodman Trail   

Decision Advice and Other Information

  

The Parks and Environment Committee:  

1. requested the General Manager, Transportation Services and General Manager, 
Parks, Forestry and Recreation, to report to the November 25, 2008 Special Executive 
Committee meeting on any future capital expenditures that may be necessary for 
clearing snow from the Martin Goodman Trail.  

The Committee also:  

2. requested the Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee, in consultation with the Toronto 
Cyclists’ Union, to work with City staff in developing an evaluation of the pilot project.  

3. requested the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, in consultation with 
the General Manager, Transportation Services, to report to the Parks and 
Environment Committee on the installation of bike rings for the Martin Goodman 
Trail and other waterfront parks, including criteria for their installation; and  

4. adopted the staff recommendations in the report (October 30, 2008) from the General 
Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, as amended.  

Background:  

The Parks and Environment Committee on November 19, 2008 considered the report 
(October 30, 2008) from the General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation, respecting the 
feasibility of removing snow from the Martin Goodman Trail during the winter season. 
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Speakers:  

Yvonne Bambrick, Toronto Cyclists’ Union addressed the Committee.    
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Attachment  

Sent to: Toronto Cycling Advisory Committee 
General Manager, Transportation Services 
General Manager, Parks, Forestry and Recreation  

c. Yvonne Bambrick, Toronto Cyclists’ Union 


